
May 29th, 2025 

 

Dear City Counsel, 

My business, Walsh Golf Center LLC, has existed in La Crosser, WI since 1946.  We have been a 

golf course since July of 1970 at the current loca�on.  We have always been a seasonal business. 

In a normal year we start by about March 15th and finish by November 15th.  The �ming can vary 

slightly but this is our normal opera�ng year. 

 

I do not an�cipate going year round or changing our opera�on any�me in the near future.  

 

Please let me con�nue to have a beer license during our normal opera�ng year. 

 

Thank you, 

Tristan Fink 

Owner, Walsh Golf Center 

 


